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JANUARY 7, 2018  

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

PLEASE JOIN US FOR FELLOWSHIP AFTER LITURGY  

• Coffee hour is hosted today by Hani and Manal Sharaya and family, as 
a mercy meal in memory of mother Zakiya Sharaya. 

Sign-up sheets for 2018 coffee hour as well as for the Church School snack 
are posted on the bulletin board next to the elevator. (Something simple is all 
that’s expected, though you may do more, if you want, for a special 
occasion.)  

BOOK DRIVE!  

We are hosting a new & gently used children’s book drive for Brightwood Community 
Center, located in our old church neighborhood. Brightwood services kids, ages 5-14, in 
after-school programing, tutoring, summer camps, & more.  

Drop off your donations at St. George Church (donation boxes in the lobby), or contact 
Gabriella Nahas via email: missgan05@gmail.com; Liza Nahas: lizanahas@yahoo.com, 317-
797-2966. Donations accepted through 1/14. 

 

mailto:missgan05@gmail.com
mailto:lizanahas@yahoo.com


STEWARDSHIP  
Thanks and blessings on all who stepped up last week and 
made their stewardship commitments for 2018. This is 
the pledge we make to continue the operational support 
of our new church for the coming year and is separate 
from the building fund pledge.  

If you haven’t done so 
yet, please place your 
pledge card in the 
offering box at the 

candle stand, or return it by mail. You will find extra 
pledge cards in the narthex, or you can enter your pledge 
as a recurring donation online yourself at www.stgindy.org/donate 

JAN. 13, THIRD ANNUAL CHILI BOWL  

This is both a cooking competition—with prizes for the 
best chili—and a family night, with a football game, etc. 
See Doug or Billy Fadel for information about entering 
your chili. 

After Vespers on Saturday, January 13. 

Adults $ 10 • Kids 12 and under $ 5 • Family pass $ 30 
See George Freije or other Knights for advance tickets. 

JANUARY 27: FAMILY NIGHT: DINNER AND GUEST SPEAKER  

Enjoy family fellowship and Pizza, wings, salad, dessert and 
popcorn.   

$10 Adults, $5 for ages 6 to 12, under 6 free.   
See Vicki Mesalam for advance tickets. 

Movie for kids and speaker 
for adults.  

After Vespers on Saturday, January 27. 

http://www.stgindy.org/category/donate#_blank


ANTIOCHIAN VILLAGE CAMP  

Camp is one of the most important aspects of our youth ministry. The 
programs at the Antiochian Village Camp fill up fast, and we don’t want 
anyone left out. Our parish will be going to Session II, July 1-13. 

Please register your kids right away at www.avcamp.org  Sessions 1 & 2 are 
already full, but you can add your children to the waiting list, and 
chances are good that they will get in. Our parish will help with $600 of 
each child’s tuition, which comes with a commitment on the part of the 

child/parents to help with fundraising to offset this expense. In the past, the church provided 
transportation; it will now be up to the parents to carpool/vanpool their children to camp, since 
we have increased the camp scholarship amount, instead. 

Then please let our office know when you have successfully registered your children, and to 
what session they are going, so that we include them in the scholarship funds we send to the AV 
Camp. Email office@stgindy.org 

 

Family Camp Registration will open Wednesday, 

January 10! 
 

Visit avcamp.org to register! 
 

Memorial Day Weekend 

May 25-28, 2018 

 

http://www.avcamp.org/
mailto:office@stgindy.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_SDndaiVswAf79G8ejL5SmWP0XsbDr6EosB4K-62qrDFG1uqyod-yg68OKPKYc2KxMkdrNcvbH3o4g8wBG2yAw6Ml-BcebNtKSnjeTMA7k4PDI0QVp53s_5SXCcDKOFimDkHVQZFya8mNe5H818sHg==&c=yJc_LqNJ2Rc4W2ZqkTcUqR9gWUS8h7ClipsmuL9uVAmHOJmEf9HI2Q==&ch=YgjwsJPmdvchiZQ0_mGKn8OivMiq0aIx2Z6jTnhzZfW4HG1vwXmhsg==


MAY GOD BLESS YOUR HOME AND 
ALL WHO DWELL IN IT  

After the Twelve Days of Christmas, we 
celebrate the Feast of Epiphany, whose 
celebration includes taking the blessed water to 
the homes of all our parishioners.  

Thus Fr. Nabil would like to come and visit with 
you, pray with you and ask God to bless your 
home. It would help in setting up his schedule if 
you would kindly return the coupon below. 
Father would like to do his best to see as many 
as possible before Lent starts.  
 

 

House Blessing Scheduling Form 

Name    Telephone   

Address    Email   

Check ALL Possible Days:  Sun     Mon     Tue     Wed     Thu     Fri     Sat 

Check ALL Possible Times:  Mornings       Afternoons       Evenings 

Please place in tray in church, or mail back as soon as possible. 


